
 

The Association of Frigon  

Families Inc. hereby pays  

tribute to  

Leslie  Arseneau 

 for his great contribution to 

the development of the  

Association’s database and to 

the recruitment of new  

members in the United States 

ever since its founding. 

Many thanks and may you  

be remembered  

by future generations. 


